
BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
October 29, 2019 

Bedford High School Principal’s Conference Room 
 
I. Call to Order 

At 10:38 pm, Ms. Santiago  called to order an Executive Session of the Bedford School Committee for the 

purpose of discussing non-union personnel contracts. Other members present included Ms. Scoville, Ms. 

Ms. Guay, and Mr. Brosgol. One school committee seat was recently vacated due to a resignation, and a 

replacement has not yet been appointed. 

2. Non-Union Personnel Contract  

Mr. Sills announced that he planned to retire during the Summer of 2020, before the start of the 2020-

2021 school year.  Mr. Sills asked that a public announcement be delayed until he is able to inform the 

district leadership team.  Ms. Santiago, Ms. Scoville, Ms. Guay and Mr. Brosgol thanked Mr. Sills for his 

service to Bedford, and wished him well in his retirement. 

Members of the School Committee discussed possible next steps.  Ms. Santiago will contact the 

Massachusetts Association of School Committees (MASC) to learn more about the services MASC offers 

its members related to superintendent searches and share the information at the next open meeting of 

the School Committee. 

5.  Adjournment 

Ms. Guay made the following motion: 

MOVED: Motion to adjourn the Executive Session at 10:55, not to be reopened. 

MOTION SECONDED by Ms. Scoville. 

MOTION APPROVED:  4-0 

Roll Call Vote: 

Ms. Santiago  Yes 

Ms. Scoville  Yes 

Ms. Guay  Yes 

Mr. Brosgol  Yes 

 

 


